
 

 

 

2013 National Environmental Justice Conference and Training Program  
                                     Excited For Another Successful Year 

 

(Washington, DC) –July 23, 2012— On the heels of its outstanding 2012 National 
Environmental Justice Conference and Training Program, the National Environmental 
Justice Conference, Inc. (NEJC) is thrilled to announce the dates for its 2013 conference – 
April 3-5, 2013. 

Once more, NEJC leaders are calling upon various members from all walks of life to 
participate in an innovative three-day discussion of advancing  environmental justice 
through people, policy and change.  

This year, hundreds of attendees including federal and state agencies, local governments, 
tribes, community groups, businesses small and large as well as public interest groups, 
academia and other entities united to share and discuss views, challenges and solutions for 
the very important topic of environmental justice (EJ).  

The 2012 conference agenda included panel discussions, Q&A segments, online and in-
person training and a wide array of networking opportunities. It explored a range of topics 
including Title VI, Health Disparities and Community Solutions. Various training segments 
focused on EJ training, grant writing, technical assistance, the enhancement of communities 
and provided ways for improved productivity and efficiency.    

To add to the excitement, the U.S. Department of Energy, U.S. Department of Agriculture, 
U.S. Department of Interior, U.S. Fish and Wildlife, U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, 
the Howard University School of Law and various other Federal agencies joined together to 
provide expertise, as well as to be a sounding board to those in attendance. 

Anyone ready to openly engage in conversation on a variety of viewpoints and EJ strategies 
should mark their calendars to take advantage of this action packed conference. With all 
the success of last year, the NEJC has high hopes that the 2013 conference and training 
program will be the best one yet and a conference not to miss.  

The 2013 National Environmental Justice Conference and Training Program will take place 
in Washington, DC, April 3-5, 2013. The Conference will be held at Howard University 
School of Law, 2900 Van Ness Street NW, Washington DC, 20008 on April 3, 2013, and the 
Washington Marriott at Metro Center, 775 12th Street NW, Washington DC, 20005 on April 
4-5, 2013. To register your attendance or to submit your interest as a speaker, visit the 
Conference website at www.thenejc.org. 

A large array of sponsorship levels offer companies, agencies, groups and individuals a 
variety of ways to contribute. Levels range from $1,250 for a hall exhibit display, all the 
way up to a Platinum $20,000 sponsorship which includes, but are not limited to, a logo 
featured on all conference materials, acknowledgement in conference publications, a free 
exhibit hall display, complimentary conference registration, and a full page ad in the  



 

 

conference program. For information on sponsorship packages and opportunities contact 
Lloyd Moore, Conference Coordinator, email@thenejc.org. As a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organization, all contributions are tax-deductible to the extent allowed by federal law. 

Stay in touch with the 2013 National Environmental Justice Conference and Training 
Program on Facebook at: http://www.facebook.com/nejc and via twitter at: 
www.twitter.com/nejc2013. 
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